
We invite you to discover the 
beautiful city located in Valle 
Central, the interaction of an 
interesting mixture of the ancient 
and the modern, the blending 
between culture and natural spaces, 
showing our heritage like the Main 
Square and the Cathedral. You will 
also visit the Equestrian Club, the 
amazing San Cristóbal or Santa 
Lucía Hills (located this one in the 
biggest urban square in town) and 
the historical buildings like La 
Moneda Palace and the Mail Office.

Then you will appreciate the modern 
business centers in the East side. 
Once you arrive to Las Condes 
district, you will be leaded to Los 

Dominicos town, one of the most 
singular places in Santiago. Then 
you will have some free time for 
shopping, appreciate the local 
Chilean dressing and enjoy your 
lunch (not included) in some local 
restaurants.

This area has progressed strongly 
related to the art growth, that 
intends to highlight their own 
creations.  
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